
HB 1656 -- Property-Carrying Commercial Motor Vehicle License
Plates

Sponsor:  Dethrow  

Currently, property-carrying commercial motor vehicles are only
issued one license plate.  This bill allows the owners of these
vehicles to request and be issued two plates.  The Director of
the Department of Revenue may assess and collect an additional
fee for the second plate.


